
The Supreme Court decision in U.S. v Texas means that
DAPA and expanded DACA remain blocked.

HOW TO AVOID FRAUD

Contact us for more information:

Protect Yourself from Fraud

WARNING
Beware of fraud and
false or dishonest
immigration
representatives

LEGAL  SERVICE
PROVIDERS

CONNECT

Only accept legal
advice from BIA
accredited

representatives or
immigration lawyers

Contact your local
organization for

help, and if you have
experienced fraud

DAPA and
expanded DACA 

Not available yet Available

DACA with June 2012 criterion
and other forms of relief


	Contact Info: 


